August 31, 1994

Kootenai County Auditor

501 Government Way

Coeur d‘Alene, ID 83814

RE: Water District 95-C (Twin Lakes)

Dear Auditor:

The above referenced Water District held it’s Annual Meeting and set the
district budget as indicated in the attached copy of the district minutes.

We have enclosed a list of Parcel Numbers, the amount of each assessment and the
water right number for each assessment.
If I can be of further assistance, please contact me at this office.

Sincerely,

ALLEN BEARDSLEE
SENIOR WATER RESOURCE AGENT

Enc. - Minutes & Assessment List




AL MEETING WATER DISTRICT 95-@
MINUTES / MARCH 21, 1994

TWINLOW CHURCH CAMP  TWIN LAKES, IDAHO

The meeting was called to order by Mildred Allen, President, at 7:04 PM.

Fifteen people were in attendance, including Al Beardsley ;f the Water
Rewources Department.

Minutes of the March 15, 1993 meeting were read and approved as amended.

Kootenai County Auditor's Report: ©Dalance on hand $3,005.

Mildred Allen announced the sad news of the death of Orland Pupo, our Water
Master. Water District 95-C and all of Twin Lakes will miss Orland very much.

Jeff Royer, Alternate Water Master will assume the position of Water Master.
He announced the Lake Level as of today is 9.7. The gate will be opened to allow
for the Spring run-off.

CORRESPONDENCE :

Letter from John Homan, Assistant State Attorney General in Boise, to Mr.
Easterday re / permission to cross his proper;y to measure Fish Creek.

Letter from Mildred Allen to Bob Haynes, Coeur d'Alene‘Department of Water
Resources, re / metering of those who pump more than .2 cu ft per second.

OLD BUSINESS: None.
NEW BUSINESS:

Al Beardsley sent twenty letters to those that the records indicate water
usage\over .2 cu ft per second and received four responses. Some indicated that
their usage is not as much as the Water Rights listed. He will follow up by
telephone. On the purchase of a meter for Fish Creek, the best buy would be a
portable meter for $1,057 from Science Institute of Milwaukee, Wi. with delivery
in 10 days. This is the same meter as the one loaned to us Ey Water Resources
Department last year. They will order. Jeff Royer felt other creeks coming into
the Lake should also be metered, and Al Beardsley concurred.

Mildred Allen explained that because of the difference in tax dates and our

mandated meeting date, we should submit the request for an asssessment of a total

of $3000 for two years.




Ben Moore moved to ses the Water District patrons r a total of $3000
for two years. Emmet Gumm seconded the motion. After considerable discussion
and clarification, the motion passed.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS:
Nominees were: Mildred Allen, President
Pat Pupo, Secretary/Treasurer
Jeff Royer, Water Master
There were no further nominations and the Secretary was instructed to cast a
unanimous vote.for the slate as announce.

ANNOUNCEMENTS :

Notices will be sent.
President Mildred thanked everyone for coming.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:14 PM.

Vudyod fd’ﬁ*—/ AZLAA//Z;MM,

Pre51dent ' Secretary Pro Tem

The next meeting will be on the third Monday of March, which is March 20,1995.
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